
 
 

CLERKS DEPARTMENT 
TINA BARTON, CITY CLERK 

 

 

 From: Christine Wissbrun 
 To: Leanne Scott, Deputy Clerk 
 Date: Friday, April 8, 2016 
 Re: Zoning/Board of Appeals 
 
Memo 
 
Leanne, 
 
Don Booth called me on Friday at 4:15 p.m. and he would like his name withdrawn from 
consideration from Zoning/Board of Appeals. 


